
HT email to parents/ carers 25 May 24 

Hello Everyone, 

Green Team 
Keeping our school tidy and looking after the environment are things we value here at 
Teesdale School. We have a small, but dedicated band of students who are helping us with 
this. They are our ‘Green Team’. At the moment, they are encouraging students to put all of 
their litter in the bins and are being excellent role models by picking up litter themselves. 
HUGE thanks to them. 
  
Uniform 
Thanks so much for your ongoing support with uniform. On warmer days, students still need 
to have a blazer but will be allowed to remove it in the classroom. Just a quick reminder that 
a coat can’t be a replacement for a blazer. Coats aren’t ever to be worn in classrooms.  
 
If you are already planning to order/ buy uniform for next year, our friends at The Hub have 
some good-quality, pre-loved uniform items. When it comes to school shoes, school shoes 
for next year trainers of any description will not be allowed.  
 
Teesdale School in the Community 
We are hoping to share the skills and talents of the wonderful students we teach with the 
wider Teesdale community. To begin with, A group of year 10 students will be going out and 
about after half-term to help by doing some litter picks in the town. If anyone has any 
projects or anything they would like help with then please let school know.  

Exam season 

The exam season rolls on. Our students have settled into the routine of revision and exams 
very well. There is still some way to go before it’s all over and they are all in need of a bit of 
a break. We’ll be reminding them to keep doing a little revision every day over half term, so 
they keep their skills and knowledge activated, ready for the last push after half term. 

 

I’d like to wish you all a very happy half-term holiday, whatever you’re doing. 

 

Miss A Cleckner, 

Headteacher 

 


